
 
 
 

Nomadic Times 
15th St Pancras Scout Group 

 
#skillsforlife   #Goodforyou  

February 2022. Issue No 1  
1 
 Group Newsletter 

WELCOME 
This is our Newsletter that will be published 
three times a year, and inform you on what has 
happened at any meeting or activity over the 
last four months. It will also let you know of up 
and coming events or executive meetings 

WHAT WE HAVE DONE  
With the restart of the Pack back in May 2021 we 
started with just three Cubs, this has recently increased 
to 6 and with a large pack we will offer more activities. 
Since September the Pack has completed the following 
badges Money Skills, Home Safety, Astronomer and 
Photography Activity Badges. We also have seen all 
members invested and in Uniform at each meeting, 
November saw us attend the annual remembrance 
service at St Mary’s. In December we held a small party with 
a cake to celebrate our belated 100th Birthday, we had the 
pleasure of our Group Chairman attend and cut the cake

 

MONTHLY SUBS 
We do ask for these to be paid promptly so that 
we can meet our day to day costs and the anuual 
membership payable to the Scout Association. 
We ask that subs is paid the first Thursday each 
month, if you are having difficulties paying 
please speak to either Bob or Mike and we can 
help with the issue. 
 
PAYMENTS DUE AS FOLLOWS 
3rd February 2022 
3rd March 2022 
5th May 2022 
9th June 2022 
7th July 2022 

NEW FOR 2022 
After the Half Term break it is hoped that we can 
restart the Scout Troop, and if we can get new 
leaders for the beavers it is hoped that we open 
prior to the summer break. It is important that 
we get our group open to as many local children 
as possible, the group has been here for the last 
100 years and we want make sure we can 
continue the great work that the Leaders have 
done through it history, 

A BRIEF HISTORY  
The group opened in 1920 at the then All Saints in 
Camden Street, it met in the crypt and continued 
through the war until 1948, in 1948 the group moved to 
the Church Hall in Crowndale Road, until it was sold in 
1978. The 15th moved in to St Mary’s & St Pancras 
Primary School where it meet every Thursday until the 
late 1990’s, we then decamped to Basil Jellicoe 
Community Hall. In all that time the only time we have 
not meet is in the last two years when the Coronavirus 
hit and lockdown forced us to closed the doors…. Our 
leaders have been ex-scouts or parents of the members, 
they give their time freely and have in their turn done 
much to keep the group open.  
 

Annual General Meeting 24th Feb 2022 7:30pm  
We are required to hold our AGM each year to show that we meeting the financial regulations laid down by 
both the Scout Association and Charities Commission, We vote on members to sit on the Executive 
Committee for a year, 3 members will be nominated by the Group Scout Leader and 3 members from the 
meeting. For more information speak to Bob or Mike. 


